
April 14th-April 17th 

 

I hope the first week of home learning went well for everyone!  I also hope that you all had a nice Easter.  

I would like to remind parents to please e-mail me at Sharon.gardiner@nbed.nb.ca with your child’s 

name in the subject line.  We will be starting Reflex and Dreambox this week.  This will allow me to e-

mail your child’s username and password for both of these online resources.  We will continue to focus 

on addition and subtraction this week.  We will use the same format as last week.  Each day I would like 

you to choose one hands on activity and one online activity each day.  The online activities for this week 

will be Reflex and Dreambox. Please see the attached parent letters on my page for both of these 

programs. It will explain how to access them. Please contact me if you have any concerns or questions.  

Have a great week! 

 

Please visit this website for a variety of hands on addition and subtraction dice games: 

https://zenomath.org/toolbox/dice-games/ 

 

See notes about Reflex and Dreambox on my site for further information. 
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